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19th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
We are fortunate enough to be located close to beautiful Surrey countryside, and on Wednesday 
14th May we are planning to take the children to nearby Imbhams Farm for a special lamb 
workshop and farm visit.   
  
This will give the children a fantastic opportunity to handle/feed the lambs and find out more 
about sheep and sheep farming. In addition, they will be able to spend time exploring their local 
countryside and enjoying the fresh air.   
  
The children will be transported to the farm via minibus at the start of the school day and will 
participate in two workshops before eating a packed lunch on site and returning to school in the 
afternoon in good time for school pick-up.  
  
The cost of the trip is £12.60 per child (including transport to and from the Farm) and can be paid 
for via Scopay. Please can payment be made by Monday 14th April. If you are unable to contribute 
for any reason, please speak to Mrs Evans in confidence.  If we do not receive enough 
contributions towards the cost of the workshop, we will inevitably have to cancel.  Please note 
that payment in Scopay acts as your consent for your child to take part. 
 
As the children will be outside for the morning, the children will need to wear their P.E kits and 
trainers, have a water bottle, raincoat, snack and packed lunch. If you would like school to provide 
a packed lunch for this occasion, please let us know.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
 
 
Mrs G Lawrence 
Class Teacher  
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